

Mr Jake Levy Cadet Built Pty Ltd Level 7, 343 George Street Sydney NSW 2000

20/01/2020

Dear Mr Levy

## Sandstone Precinct (SSD 7484) Bicycle Parking Study

I refer to the Bicycle Parking Study which was submitted in accordance with Condition B15 of Schedule 2 of the above development consent.

The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that it:

- identifies that 74 bicycle spaces (including 14 additional bicycle spaces) can be provided on the site without resulting in unacceptable heritage impacts
- provides plans showing the location of the bicycle parking on the lower ground floor of the Education Building, including parking types and number of spaces for staff and visitors.

Accordingly, as the Secretary's nominee I approve the Bicycle Parking Study (prepared by Webber, Revision A, dated November 2019). Please ensure that the approved document is placed on the project website at the earliest convenience.

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Emily Dickson, A/ Principal Planning Officer on 8275 1032/ <a href="mailto:emily.dickson@planning.nsw.gov.au">emily.dickson@planning.nsw.gov.au</a>.

Yours sincerely

Anthony Witherdin

Director

**Key Sites Assesments** 

As nominee of the Secretary

Shlidled: